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Attention: Mayor and Council 

Re: Development Variance Permits No. 000440, dated October 9 and November 9 for: 
1 Cooperage Place 

For both variance permit notifications we have been unable to arrange a meeting with the applicant. 

In both cases, neither Community Marine Concepts Ltd, nor their architect has been available. The Victoria 
West Land Use Committee is disappointed with their lack of cooperation and can offer no further 

IMsgrove, Chair 
;t Land Use Committee 


